
HARWICH COUNCIL ON AGING BOARD MEETING

MARCH 1, 2017
The meeting was called to order by Chair Adrienne Johnson at 9:30.
Attendance: Adrienne Johnson, Joe Johnson, Ralph Smith, Lee Culver, Jim Mangan & Barbara-Anne Foley
Absent: Richard Waystack, Mike Smith
Guest: Arthur Bodin
Minutes: Lee Culver moved to accept minutes of February 1, 2017 and Joe Johnson seconded. No meeting was held in January.
Treasurer’s Report: The budget was reviewed.
Director’s Report: Barbara-Anne Foley reported the rescheduled Housing Summit will be held on March 24th from 10-12.  She reported one applicant responded to an advertisement placed in the Cape Cod Chronicle for a per diem van driver. He was not RTA trained and could not start until end of April. The COA is in need of a driver immediately to cover Mondays. Barbara-Anne said she has an interview with a driver who is trained and already works for another COA on a per diem basis.
Barbara-Anne Foley stated the Social Security machine is now available for the public on the 3rd Monday of each month unless that is a holiday. 9:00-12:00 appointments will be made for 15 minutes each.
Mrs. Foley reported there were about 50-60 people in attendance at the Volunteer breakfast.

The Volunteer Appreciation Lunch is scheduled for April 27th.

We are no longer providing Travel services in the COA.

The new Police Elder Affairs Liaison is Amy Walinski.  Barbara-Anne stated we should write a letter to the Police Chief to get this position made official.  Joe Johnson moved to have Ralph Smith draft a letter to support paying for Elders Affairs Liaison, Jim Mangan seconded. 
Arthur Bodin started a discussion regarding need for senior housing in Harwich
Joe Johnson moved to adjourn and Lee Culver seconded at 10:20.
The next meeting will be held at the Community Center at 9:30 on April 5, 2017.
3/23/2017   Respectively submitted by Gale Barnes, Executive Assistant
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